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Tuesday 3™ September 2019

Dear Parents,

The children in Year 6W, Mrs Watson's class, will be going swimming on a Wednesday

afternoon, starting tomorrow Wednesday 4™ September.

Swimming is part of your child's education and our curriculum; therefore every child is
expected to bring their swimming kit each week. Should your child not be able to go
swimming for any reason, then a note from home must be brought to school, as a

separate register of attendance will be kept.

Your child will need a swimming costume (no bikinis) or trunks (no long, loose shorts),

swimming hat and large towel all in a bag.

Should you experience any problems with these arrangements, please contact me at
school.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Watson
PE Co-Ordinator
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